
   

  OAKHILL DRIVE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

‘Riding a Bike/Scooter to School’ Agreement 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Riding a bike or scooter to school is a useful way for children to develop independence 
and self-reliance. Children need to learn the skills to ride a bike or scooter safely within 
the local traffic situation and act as responsible riders. 
 
Oakhill Drive Public School requests that parents and students agree to the following 
principles, before students ride a bike or scooter to school.  
 

 Bikes or scooters must be kept in a safe condition – reflectors, brakes and tyres 

 A helmet must be worn 

 The road rules must be followed 

 Riders must be in Years 3-6 

 Bikes or scooters must be wheeled in the school grounds and over the 

pedestrian crossing 

 Bikes and scooters are to be stored in the bike racks and secured with a lock 

during school hours 

 The school will take all due care to ensure that bikes/scooters are kept safe 

however, students and parents are responsible for the bike or scooter when at 

school. 

Please discuss these requirements with children and return this note to the school 
office. Your child will then be issued with a Bike Licence that they must bring to school. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Betty Ploeg 
Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
‘Riding a Bike/Scooter to School’ Agreement 

 
We understand the above rules and requirements and agree to support the school by 
upholding these rules. We understand that parents are responsible for their child riding 
to and from school. 
 
 
Student’s name:________________________________   Class: __________ 
 
 
Student’s signature:_____________________________ 
 
  
Parent’s Signature:______________________________ 
 
 
Date: ___________ 

 


